
HOT LUNCH ORDERING 

SEPTEMBER 20 - OCTOBER 1




SEPTEMBER PAC MEETING WEDNESDAY

SEPT 22 @ 6:30PM VIA ZOOM




PANAGO PIZZA COUPON FUNDRAISER 

COMING IN OCTOBER

W H A T ' S  N E W ?

WHAT DOES THE
PAC DO?

EVERY parent at Bayridge is a

PAC parent - whether you

participate in meetings or not,

whether you volunteer in the

school or not.

The PAC Executive's main role

is to make sure YOU have a

voice in our school community.

Our success as a PAC is

critically dependent on parent

involvement.

Meetings are held every two

months and the PAC runs many

fundraisers throughout the

year including hot lunch.

WELCOME BACK
BREAKERS!

SEPTEMBER PAC NEWS 

P A R E N T  N E W S L E T T E R

HOTLUNCHES.NET

CONTACT THE PAC AT:
bayridgePAC@gmail.com

WE WISH ALL STUDENTS AND FAMILIES A HAPPY
AND HEALTHY START TO THIS SCHOOL YEAR!   

~ Bayridge PAC

Sign up for an account at

ALL hot lunch ordering and
fundraisers will be done
through this site.
The PAC will only accept
online payments through
this site. Cash and cheques
will not be accepted.
We use the email list from
this site to send parents
newsletters, PAC meeting
minutes, and any other
important information.
ALL parents must set up a
new account this year as the
system was reset!

        bayridge.hotlunches.net


